
To: 	Clemens, Shelley (USAAZ)[SClemens@usa.doj.gov ] 
From: 	Scheel, Ann (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	Mon 3/21/2011 10:07:52 PM 
Subject: Wide receiver 

When do you think you will be up to speed on this? Trying to get info to DoJ re: guns going south and just 
want to have some sense of the extent. 

DOJ-FF-18189 
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